
Loosely Woven Concert 

Jill and I attended a Loosely Woven ‘All around my hat’ Concert on Sunday afternoon and we would highly 

recommend you attend one of their concerts.  The performance was most enjoyable.  

Two members of Loosely Woven will be performing at our Changeover Dinner on 29 June. 

Below I have listed some of their upcoming appearances. 

For more information visit: www.humphhall.org   Bookings: Wayne 9939 8802 or email wayne@humph.org 


